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30 January 2017 
 
Good Afternoon Parents,  

 
As the Middle and Senior School prepares for a very busy term of sport, we are asking families to consider their child’s 
options with Swimming.  As our College is part of the Bayside District, our students have the opportunity to participate 
in the District trials in the hope of moving to Regionals, State or National representation.   The Bayside District 
Swimming Carnival will continue with combining the Primary and Secondary Schools into one carnival this year. This 
carnival will host 10-19year olds on 16 February 2017. 
 
Students wanting to represent the College from the Middle and Senior Campus at the Districts in the 50m events and 
100m Freestyle will be selected from the results of the Middle and Senior School Inter-House Carnival.  Only the top 
two students will be selected from the Inter-house Carnival to participate at the District. These students will have their 
PB times entered for Districts.  For all other long distance events not contested at Districts, families will need to submit 
a paper nomination.  
 
Paper nominations are due by Monday 6, February 2017 to Peta Barnes for processing.  We have attached all relevant 
paperwork required for the nomination process to be completed by families.   
 
It is also a prerequisite that parents supply a copy of the times achieved from a sanctioned Swimming Queensland 
event.  This information can be obtained from the Queensland Swimming website.  Therefore, times supplied cannot 
be done from a club night unless deemed a sanctioned Swimming Meet. This is a District requirement and you will 
need to do a print screen of the relevant times (as shown below). Club print outs just stating the meet will not suffice.   
 
Another District ruling is that times provided must have been from a meet in the last 12 months.  Without this document 
from the official swim site and within the 12-month timeframe, your child’s application will be returned to them and it will 
not be processed.  
 
Please feel free to contact Ben Davies ben.davies@flcr.qld.edu.au or myself peta.barnes@flcr.qld.edu.au if you have 
any other enquiries.  
 
 
 
 
Regards  
 
Peta Barnes       Ben Davies 

MS/SS Swimming Coordinator              Head of Sport (P-12) 
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